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The Permanent Council held a special meeting under the chairmanship of Ambassador Joaquín Maza, Permanent Representative of El Salvador, to receive the oral report of the Secretary General on the visit to the Republic of Ecuador, pursuant to mandates in resolution CP/RES. 977 (1772/10).


The Secretary General of the Organization of American States, Mr. José Miguel Insulza, delivered an oral report detailing the situation he found when he arrived in the Republic of Ecuador on October 1, 2010.  The Secretary General reported that he met with President of Ecuador Rafael Correa Delgado, Minister of Foreign Affairs Ricardo Patiño, Vice President of the National Assembly Ms. Irina Cabezas, and Minister of the Interior Mr. Gustavo Jalkh.

Ambassador María Isabel Salvador, Permanent Representative of Ecuador, gave an update on the events unfolding in her country since September 30, and concluded by thanking the Organization of American States for its swift and timely intervention and for the support received.


For their part, the representatives of Nicaragua, Paraguay, Venezuela, Grenada (on behalf of the CARICOM member states), Panama, Uruguay, Argentina, United States, Peru, Mexico, Guatemala, Canada, Bolivia, Brazil, Colombia, and Chile explained the position of their governments in relation to the events unfolding in Ecuador.  They underscored and expressed appreciation for the swift action by the Organization and the Secretariat General and reiterated their support for efforts aimed at preserving the democratic institutional system in Ecuador and in the Hemisphere.


The Council Chair placed on record his satisfaction with the full and timely intervention of the Permanent Council regarding the events of September 30 in the Republic of Ecuador, noting that this course of action ought to be characteristic of nations that are committed to democratic values.  He thanked the Secretary General for the oral report and congratulated him on his efforts.
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�.	The statements are contained in the minutes of the meeting, CP/ACTA 1773/10.
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